MAY 17TH, 2024

Chairwoman Stabenow Statement on House
Republican Farm Bill

WASHINGTON - U.S. Senator Debbie Stabenow (D-MI), Chairwoman of the Senate Agriculture, Nutrition, and Forestry
Committee, Friday released the following statement after Chairman Thompson released his Farm Bill.

“I've had several conversations with Chairman Thompson encouraging him to get his ideas on paper so that we can move
this process forward. I'm glad his Committee released the Food, Farm, and National Security Act, and it appears that our
visions for the 2024 Farm Bill have a lot in common.

“I remain deeply concerned that his proposal will split the broad, bipartisan coalition that has always been the foundation of
a successful Farm Bill. It makes significant cuts to the family safety net that millions of Americans rely on, and it blocks
USDA's ability to provide real time assistance to farmers through the CCC to address emerging challenges. Even with these
shortsighted cuts, it is unclear to me how they will pay for their proposal.

“Democrats have made clear from the beginning that we will not walk away from our commitment to the most vulnerable
among us or from our farmers battling the effects of the climate crisis every day. The Food, Farm, and National Security Act
clearly crosses those bright red lines and turns back the clock on decades of progress for farmers and families.

“The only path forward is holding together our broad coalition of farmers, hunger and nutrition advocates, rural communities,
conservationists, and the climate community. That has always been how we ensure that our country’s farmers, families,
workers, and rural communities have the certainty of a bipartisan, five-year Farm Bill.

“However, today is a positive step forward in this process, and | look forward to working with Chairman Thompson.”



